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Go to www.nyas.org/NEXT

The Next Scholars Program of the New York Academy of Sciences, pairs female mentors in STEM fields with 
first and second year undergraduate women to work together one-on-one, over the course of one year, 
through online meetings and lesson modules. You’ll expose your mentee to what a career in a STEM field is 
like, and help her develop the soft skills that are critical to future career success.

• You’ll be paired with a female first or second year undergrad majoring in 
STEM, who you’ll meet with one-on-one, online, twice a month, for a 
one-year time period.  
• Through the NEXT Scholars Network of mentors, you’ll ensure that your 
mentee is exposed to a multitude of careers in STEM-related fields.
• Your mentee completes online lesson modules that develop soft skills, 
including: communicating effectively, critical thinking, and leadership.

The Next Scholars Program was formed through a public-private partnership between the U.S. Department of State and New York Academy of 
Sciences. The 2017-2018 Program is made possible by a grant from the Infosys Foundation USA in pursuit of its mission to bridge the digital divide 
and empower underrepresented students and educators to become creators of technology. 

Mentor a Young Woman in STEM!
Join our NEXT Scholars Program

Sponsored by:Follow us on      @STEMAlliance

How the NEXT Scholars Program works:
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